
From: Brody Pack
To: Columbia County Building and Zoning Info
Cc: Emaleigh Williams
Subject: Application #67405 - Rodriguez
Date: Monday, October 14, 2024 4:48:41 PM

External Sender - From: (Brody Pack

<nfpermitting@icloud.com>)

This message came from outside your organization.

WARNING This message has originated from an External Source. This may be a phishing email that

can result in unauthorized access. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening

attachments, or clicking links.

Good Afternoon,

There is no HVAC/Mechanical work required. This home has the AC already 
mounted to the frame of the home with all the ducting in place.  There will 
be no mechanical work so no HVAC contractor was added to the permit nor was 
the homeowner placed as the contractor.

Thanks,

Brody
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